
About prevention of spread of 
new coronavirus infection

We would like to ask all the visitors for the following 

contents.Thank you for your cooperation in order to prevent 

the spread of the new coronavirus infection.Please wear a 

mask when you enter.Please stay in the park for about an 

hour.During times of congestion, admission may be 

restricted or the park may be closed urgently.Please keep a 

distance of 2 meters or more from other people.Please 

refrain from eating in the park. Drinks can be enjoyed.


